
It’s encouraging to be able to understand
and say more in Spanish. The weather has

been wonderfully pleasant as winter
approaches. It’s hard to believe it has

already been 3 months since I arrived in
Argentina and I'm half way done with my

internship! I was able to do a quick day trip
to Uruguay for a visa run. Colonia was a

very beautiful city.

May 2024...

Iglesia Bautista Fe celebrated its
seventh anniversary. It was a

wonderful service, and it was such
a privilege to look back and see

how God has worked. It was such
an example to me to see how God
can do amazing things when you
faithfully work serving Him. I'm

thrilled to see how God continues
to work in my last 3 months here in

Argentina.

The Henrys have many visitors coming
this month; please keep them in your
prayers as they travel. Also, I ask for

prayers for my sister-in-law Ashley and
my roommate back in the states. They
have been struggling with their health
for many weeks with no real answer as

to what is going on.
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